
 

Breaking News… 
 

The Brothers of the Major James Henry Dooley Division of the 

Ancient Order of Hibernians in America present this Special Edition 

of the Dooley Dispatch to honor our loyal and faithful Brother Pat 

Naughton.  As one of the many positions Brother Pat Naughton has 

held as a member of the Dooley Division, Pat has been the Editor of 

the Dooley Dispatch and Webmaster from 1993 – 2016.  Brother Pat 

Naughton has been active in the Order at the Division and State level 

since 1991.  Through the newsletter and website, he supported local 

LAOH Divisions, Irish organizations, and Irish businesses.  He was 

Division President for 3 years, Treasurer for 4 years, and Financial 

Secretary for 2 years.  During the 1990’s, the Division struggled with 

membership and finances.  Brother Pat Naughton’s leadership and 

support helped the Division grow to the largest Division in the Commonwealth of Virginia and 

become financially sound.  At the State level, he started out as Chairman for Buy Irish and 

published a directory of Irish businesses in Virginia called the Green Pages.  In 2001, he was 

elected to the position of Treasurer and continued through the chairs to President.  He is a member 

of the Brian Boru major degree team. 

 

Brother Pat Naughton has been active in the community promoting Irish culture.  He served on the 

St. Patrick’s Parade committee for 10 years. He instituted a 2-mile race before the parade and was 

the race director for all three years that it was held. 

 

The Brothers of the Dooley Division thank Pat for all of his contributions to the Division and the 

Order.  We present Brother Patrick Naughton this Special Edition of the Dooley Dispatch as a 

token of our appreciation.  

 

Presented on this day Tuesday, March 14, 2017 

 

 
 

 

 

Pat Naughton Irish Resume 
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Irish Festival Chairman 
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AOH Virginia State Board 
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State Board Vice President 
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State Editor 
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State Conventions Attended 
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AOH National 
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The Dooley Dispatch 

Special Edition 
 

March 2017 
 

Celebrating 38 years of Friendship, Unity, and Christian Charity 

Editor – Pat Naughton 360-2969 (pnaughton09@gmail.com)  

Photographer – Pat Naughton (pnaughton09@gmail.com) 

Webmaster – Pat Naughton (pnaughton09@gmail.com) 
 

Webpage http://aohrichmond.org  Check out the web page for better 

pictures, events, green pages, various reports 

Next Meeting –Tuesday March 14th 7:00 p.m. St. Paul’s Church 

 

 
Brian P. Hegarty Jr. - President 
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